

The Obristian fellowship of Students of The Urantia Book

August 11, 1982

Mr. John D. Hay The Boulder School 1622 18th Street Boulder, Colorado 80302

Dear John:

We have been in Michigan for about six weeks and were happy to find your letter in the mail when we returned. I would be delighted to conduct a seminar at The Boulder School on February 23rd and 25th.

While I am not an expert on the major religions of the world, I will work up a presentation on the subject, "The Fatherhood of God and the Brotherhood of Man Concept in the Major Religions of the World Today" and discuss ways in which we can contribute to the further evolution of these ideals.

I would not expect an honorarium for presenting the seminar but would appreciate help in travel expenses and accomodations. We can talk about details in planning and travel in the months ahead.

Sometime I would like to have an article on The Boulder School in Outreach and will look forward to discussing this with you. We are approaching the time in the URANTIA movement when we must start doing things not just talk and plan. Your work is an excellent example of such action.

We look forward to being with you next February. We hope that you are having a good summer and that your work is going well.

Sincerely,

Meredith J. Sprunger

mendith

Aceredith I Sprunger, executive director 4109 Plaza Trive, Sort NPayne, Indiana 46806 219-745 4363